
 

Dear Parents and Carers
 
As a committee we are always looking for new ways to 
make it easy for parents and the PTA to communicate, 
purchase tickets for events and sign up to help with 
volunteering etc.
 
We are excited to inform you that we have found a 
platform that will enable us to do all of the above and even 
more. We have teamed up with PTA Events, a web-based 
company to help us in our mission to be more accessible, 
interactive and to simplify systems. This will be a one stop 
shop for parents/carers where you can buy tickets, access 
our newsletters, volunteer for events and much much 
more. 
 
One of the most exciting things about this is that we will 
soon begin to take online payments for our events and 
items that we sell such as pre-loved uniform. 
 
In order for you to start using this facility you must be 
registered with our website. If you visit: 
 
www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsoffroebelian 
 
you will find our school page. We have started to upload 
content onto the website however it is still work in progress 
so bear with us whilst we get it up to speed. Once 
registered you will be able to see our up and coming 
events, so get the dates on the calendar. To register follow 
the steps to the left hand side. 
 
Yours sincerely
FPTA
email: froebelianpta@hotmail.com

To Register:
 

1. Go to 
www.pta-

events.co.uk/friendsof 
froebelian

 
2. On the top right of the 

page is the register button, 
click and complete the 

details for registration. If 
you are using a mobile 
device, please use the 

three lines on the top right 
to access the menu.

 
3. You will then need to be 

approved by our 
administrators. Once 

approved you will then 
have access to our own 

FPTA website. 
 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsoffroebelian

